
Arts & Crafts 

Covid-19 Guidelines  

Thank you for choosing to have your child participate in the Conway Parks and Recreation Department 

Arts & Crafts Program for January & February of 2021. We are thrilled to be offering in person 

programing. In order to keep your child safe, we will be following the Covid-19 reopening guidance from 

the Governor’s Economic Reopening Taskforce, Safer at Home Day Camps (updated January 12th, 2021). 

You can find a link to the entire document by clicking below.   

https://www.covidguidance.nh.gov/sites/g/files/ehbemt381/files/inline-documents/2020-05/guidance-

day-camps.pdf  

Arrival: Participants should arrive to the Conway Parks and Recreation Department building 5 minutes 

prior to their scheduled time. If you arrive earlier than this, please wait in your vehicle until your 

designated time. Please do not use the SAU 9 visitor parking spaces. Please come to the entrance door 

of the Conway Parks and Recreation Department building and buzz for assistance.  You will be asked the 

following questions followed by a temperature check.  

1: Has your child had any symptoms of COVID-19 (see Universal Guidelines for list of potential 

symptoms) or fever of 100.4 degrees F or higher.  

2: Has your child had any close contact with someone who is suspected or confirmed to have had 

COVID-19 in the past 14 days. (NOTE: Healthcare workers caring for COVID-19 patients while wearing 

appropriate personal protective equipment should answer “no” to this question)  

3: Has your child traveled in the past 14 days outside of New Hampshire, Maine or Vermont. *Upon 

arrival you may say “No to all” to the staff member screening. If the answer to any of the above 

questions is yes, please do not allow your child to attend.  

Masks/face coverings are required at all times for participants while inside the building, no exceptions.  

Participation: Once your child passes the screening process, they will proceed to the second floor and 

the Arts & Crafts Center. Parents are not permitted to enter the building. There will be multiple hand 

sanitizing stations, however we do recommend each participant has their own as well. The Arts & Crafts 

class is limited to 10 participants. Conway Rec staff go through the same screening process as 

participants each week. Participants should bring their own water bottle filled, we will not be supplying 

water.  

Conclusion: At the conclusion of each session we will dismiss participants directly to their vehicle. Please 

park along the curb and wait for a Conway Rec staff to come to you.  We thank you in advance for 

following all the above rules and guidelines. Your child’s safety is our number one priority. We look 

forward to working with them this winter.   
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